
 

 

Town of Francestown 
Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

Thursday, February 6, 2020 

 

Members Present:  Chairman Brad Howell, Abigail Arnold and Henry Kunhardt 

 

Others Present:  Town Admin. Jamie A Pike, Charlie & Sarah Pyle, Karen Fitzgerald, Chief Michael Dowd, 

David Luther, Jan Hicks, Marsha Dixon, Mike Tartalis, Larry Laber, Gary Paige, Jason St. Cyr, John 

Thalhauser, Tom Anderson and Chief Larry Kullgren. 

 

Chairman Brad Howell called the meeting to order and opened the public hearing on the 2020 Budget at 

5:30pm. 

 

Ms. Fitzgerald reviewed the 4 zoning amendments being put before the voters this year. 

 

Mr. Pike reviewed the proposed operating budget and warrant articles.  Mr. Laber suggested replacing 

the street lighting with LED bulbs.  There was discussion about fireworks as related to the Town’s 250th 

anniversary. 

 

Chairman Howell closed the public hearing and adjourned the meeting at 6:25pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,      Approved 03.09.2020 

 

 

Jamie A Pike 


